
Saint John the Baptist, Greek Orthodox Church 

Youth Group Information/Updates 

 
As another school year begins, our youth groups are getting ready to resume. A form for registration will be in the August 

VOICE and at the church Pangari. You may register your children on one form for each youth group, your child is 

interested in joining. Please return the forms to the church Pangari or mail them to the Church Youth Group Director: Lisa 

Nicolaou @ 223 Hickory Springs Court Conway, SC 29527 or Email: at Lnico0202@yahoo.com. Individual student 

information will be given to the proper youth group advisor. 

 

Sunday School: First day is September 11, 2022. 

 

Greek Dance:  We are currently looking for a volunteer teacher that can take over and teach all age groups.  At this 

time Mary Johnson is teaching the basic steps to our new students who have never danced. Practices are Thursday 

mornings at 10am, at the church hall, until August 12th. Days and times after school begins will be announced If you are 

interested in teaching both our experienced and new students, please contact Lisa Nicolaou ASAP to set up your 

days and times and get the list of students. 

 

Athletics:  There are different sports that GOYA can participate in with GOYA from other churches in a fun, competitive 

atmosphere. At this time we do not have an advisor. If anyone is available to volunteer their time to teach sports to our 

older youth, please contact Lisa Nicolaou. You will need to become a certified Youth Worker in advance.  

 

For further information or questions about any of the groups please contact Lisa Nicolaou.  

 

God Bless, 

Lisa Nicolaou, 
Church Youth Group Director 

mailto:Lnico0202@yahoo.com

